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 May 8, 2025 
 

 
 
 

 
Information Letter no. 16-2025 

 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
Following the information letter no. 14-2025 from April 10 and article 5.5.26 of the EFC 
Statutes we are sending you the results of the elections made in Tallinn: 
 

Candidate Country Weapon Number of votes 

Alicja Klasik POL WE 14 

Gergely Kovacs HUN ME 8 

Ole Petersen GER ME 1 

Eszter Wolf HUN WF 0 

 
 
Based on the article 5.5.24 two candidates have been elected to the EFC Athletes 
Commission: 
 

1. Alicja KLASIK (POL) 
2. Gergely KOVACS (HUN) 

 
Let me remind you that elected representatives take office on the first day of the 
month following that event and shall hold office until the last day of the month, the 
first European Under 23 Championships, after the next Olympic Games concludes. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
 

mailto:js@fencing-efc.eu
http://www.eurofencing.info/

